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Disallowing law abiding citizens their rights will make it easier for evil doers to 

victimize Oregonians and will not prevent any evil doer from illegal carry and use of 

any weapon. The Supreme court has upheld that the bearing of arms for lawful 

purposes is a protected right that legislators are trying to deny Oregonians in violation 

of their oaths of office.  


